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Monday 16™ March 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Following this afternoon’s updated Government announcement and guidance around the Coronavirus
we have reviewed school procedures over the weeks leading up to the Easter break.

At present school will remain open, however, following the Government guidance that we ‘stop non-
essential contact with others’ we have taken the decision to cancel or postpone the following events:

Elm Class will not be participating in the Sports Hall Athletics at Stanground Academy
tomorrow.

All remaining Celebration of Learning Events are cancelled (Acorn, Maple and EIm Class)
The Maths Curriculum workshop scheduled for next week will be postponed.

The trip to Norwich will be cancelled and refunds organised (Oak Class)

Easter Church Services will be cancelled.

Top-up swimming sessions will be cancelled.

The York Parents’ Meeting information will be sent out electronically. If this visit needs to be
cancelled due to Coronavirus, please be assured that a full refund will be issued under these
circumstances.

We have also taken the decision to put the following measures in place:

School will not be open to visitors.

If your child presents at school with a new continuous cough or high temperature we will be
asking you to collect them.

If your child presents with a high temperature and/or persistent cough and you choose to self-
isolate we will support you in this decision and authorise the absence using a special absence
code for this. However, this absence due to self-isolation is expected to last for seven days,
we will not use the self-isolation absence code for absences lasting for shorter periods than
this.

Please be assured that in these uncertain times, all decisions made are line with current Government
guidance and always have the best interests of our children and our community at the heart of them.
We would like to thank you for your continued support during this time.

Yours sincerely,

Michelle Norbury
Headteacher
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